From: Teague Hatfield

To: SENR Exhibits
Subject: Please Vote AGAINST House Bill 2027
Date: Sunday, May 07, 2017 8:13:14 PM

Please vote against House Bill 2027. This bill undermines the possibility of a Southern
pedestrian bridge linking the river trail through Bend and providing greater trail access for
those in Southeast Bend.

I've been engaged for many years as a member of this community in Bend Metro Parks and
Recreation's master plan to link our river trail with this bridge. There are hurdles to overcome
before the bridge can become a reality but those should be worked out locally rather than
snuffed out in our State Legislature.

Please vote against House Bill 2027.

Thank You-
Teague Hatfield

Teague Hatfield

FootZone & Birkenstock/Bend Shoe Co.

www.footzonebend.com
Downtown Bend, Oregon
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